Date 17 January 2000

Your Ref
Our Ref 4/02044/99/TCA

Contact Philip Copsey
Extn 2519

MR N G FROSTICK

32 LITTLE GADDESDEN
BERKHAMSTED

HERTS

HP4 3HG

Dear sirfmadam

WORKS TO TREES IN THE CONSERVATION AREA:

BOROUGH
COUNCIL

The Borough of Dacorum
' is twinned with
Neu-Isenburg Germany

Civic Centre Hemel Hempstead
Herts HP1 1HH
(01442) 228000 Switchboard
(01442) 228519 Directline

31-32 LITTLE GADDESDEN, BERKHAMSTED, HERTS, HP4 1PF

Thank you for your letter of 29 November 1999 notifying the Borough Council of -

your intention to carry out the above works.

The Council have no objections to your proposals for the following reason(s):

1. The trees do not contribute to the visual amenties of the conservation area.

y

This decision, which was made on 12 January 2000, allows you to progress these

works.

Colin Barnard
Director of Planning



